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23/07/2024  14:11:052024/2528/P OBJ Marcy Doane I would like to object to the extension at 141 Goldhurst Terrace on the grounds that scale and depth is too 

large for this section of Goldhurst Terrace.  Other extensions along this area are not as large and would look 

out of place and be seen by many properties.  It would be visually obtrusive and overbearing addition which 

would block the light for 139 Goldhurst for the lower ground floor and harm the outlook for both 139 and 143 

lower ground floor.  My other concern is the amount of water which would now fall on a hard surface area 

(roof) instead of a permable garden increasing the risk of flooding for other properties in the area.   This area 

has flooded in 1974, 2002 and 2021.
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